
From: John Yax <john.yax@gmail.com>  
Sent: Sunday, July 31, 2022 1:44 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: A2 zero plan 
 
 
Dear Planning Commission:   
 
My name is John Yax and I am a volunteer with CCL (Citizen's Climate Lobby). I recently heard that 
University Inn at 2424 East Stadium will be an all-electric building. I commend the developer for meeting 
the standards of the A2Zero plan and avoiding fossil fuel infrastructure. This is critical if we are to reach 
our city's decarbonization goals. As a climate and environmentally concerned citizen, I would like to see 
development like this, especially in our public transportation. Please give this proposal every 
consideration at your August 3 meeting. 
 
Thanks, 
 
John Yax 
2608 Foster Ave 
Ann Arbor, MI 48108 
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